
Dear Parents, 
We hope that all of you are healthy. As 
you are aware that government  has 
completely lockdown the nation 
because of the safety of we people. In 
this type of situation our management 
and CBSE is so much concerned about 
teaching and learning of the students, 
so we are declaring the results of classes 
LKG to 9th  and 11th  on school website. 
You may visit the school website for 
result of your ward. When school will 
reopen, report card will be distributed. 
The online classes will be continued till 
the opening   of the school. You help 
your ward to attend these online 
classes. Stay home, Stay safe and follow 
the Government order. 
Principal 
 


